Musetta Report — August 2015 (Annual Meeting)

Year End/New Season Activities

The 2014-15 season in Musetta has been archived and the new 2015-16 season created. The calendar for all
confirmed and tentative activities in the coming season has been updated. As a reminder to all committee
chairs, please let me know what your meeting schedules look like so the calendar can reflect all our activities. If
we expect our members to rely on Musetta for up-to-date information — our HGMC “Go-To” source — then the
data must be accurate. Verifying the accuracy and completion of content is the responsibility of the person(s)
creating the event, not the Musetta administrator.

The annual membership application for the new season has not yet been created; | expect to have that available
before the end of the month. The mailing list is in the process of being reviewed for accuracy and consistency in

preparation for our annual mailing on September 8.

Submitted respectfully by Terry Drew Karanen, 17 August 2015.



